
July 31, 2023  

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

 

I hope this letter finds you well and you are enjoying your summer.  It is with great pleasure and 

excitement that I write to you today as the new principal of ET Hamilton School. As I step into 

this role, I want to take a moment to introduce myself and share my vision for our school.  

 

First and foremost, let me express my gratitude for the warm welcome I have received from the 

faculty, staff and Hamilton families. I am truly honored to be a part of this incredible community 

of learners and look forward to working with the Hamilton community,  

 

As an educator with over 15 years of experience serving the Voorhees community, I am deeply 

committed to fostering a safe, inclusive, and nurturing environment where every child can thrive 

academically, socially, and emotionally. I believe that education is a partnership between the 

school, parents, and the community, and I am excited to build strong relationships with all 

stakeholders. My educational career began here, at ET Hamilton, as a second and third grade 

teacher so I feel especially fortunate to return here as the building principal.  

 

Communication and collaboration are vital for the success of our students. I encourage you to 

stay actively involved in your child's education and engage with our school community. We will 

keep you informed about school events, curriculum updates, and important announcements 

through regular newsletters, parent-teacher conferences, and our school website.  

 

Please feel free to reach out to me or our dedicated staff with any questions, concerns, or ideas 

you may have. Your input is invaluable, and we value your partnership in creating an 

exceptional educational experience for your child. 

 

I am truly excited to embark on this journey as your principal and to witness the growth and 

success of our students. Together, let us continue to nurture an environment where every child 

can thrive, explore their passions, and reach their full potential. 

 

Thank you for entrusting us with your child's education. I look forward to an enriching and 

rewarding academic year ahead. 

 

Warmest regards, 

 

Mary Tadley  

Principal 


